Chris O'Brien

From: Charette Steve <justplainolsteve@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:57 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H7225

SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17 — removing housing providers personal information from the registry
and allowing more time for the implementation of the registry.

Steve Charette
Green Property Investment llc.



